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Annual Price Adjustment for Laboratory Testing

To our Valued Clients,

It is with regret that we contact you to advise that there will need to be a price
increase applied this year.

You will be aware of the increased costs that are affecting us all and unfortunately,
we cannot continue to absorb these internally.

Therefore a 4.5% price increase is to be applied to any externally referred or ineligible
patient testing performed at CHL.

We are awaiting confirmation from other laboratories, who we refer testing to, as to
the price adjustments that will apply, therefore some individual tests may differ, as
any increase imposed from these laboratories will be reflected in the price.

This increase will apply to all testing invoiced after the 1°t July 2023 onwards.

Some contracts will not be impacted by this price adjustment, but if you are unsure
please do not hesitate to contact me.
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